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Emmaus Catholic Primary School has a commitment to the care, 
safety and wellbeing of children. 

 
 
 
 
 

Hello Everyone, 
 

The car park is moving well in the mornings, thank you to those who are trying 
to do their part for the success of everyone. I’m sure no one would like the car 
park to be closed. If we can work together as a community, we can make things 
work for the benefit of everyone. As I have said before, these days we all seem to 
be in a hurry and need to be somewhere quickly but for the safety of our children 
we need to slow down and take care. There are still a couple of things we need to 
consider.  
 Please do not pull up on the yellow pedestrian lines in the drop off zone, 

this zone needs to be clear for pedestrians. 
 Children need to walk with an adult in the car park. 
 Adults, please do not get out of the car in the drop off zone, teachers will 

help you with the children. We need to keep the traffic moving off 
Sydenham Road. 

While we have been out on duty we have also noticed people stopping on busy 
Sydenham road to drop children off without parking in a parking bay. This is 
illegal! Brimbank Council have said they will be sending out a parking officer to 
give out parking tickets to those not complying with the road rules.  
 

Don’t forget, you can always park in the station car park or at Watergardens and 
walk over to school.  

 

Take care and enjoy the weekend, 
 

Jackie  

 PARISH FAIR SUNDAY 17TH NOVEMBER 
Helpers needed to price groceries.  Please contact the office if you can help. 
Next week is biscuits. Your donations are greatly appreciated. 
Raffle ticket books must be returned  A S A P.  Great prizes! $30 per book. 
Money raised at our fair directly supports our schools.  

 
 

Drop Off Date for Pre Loved Goods 
Saturday 9

rd
 November:  9.00am – 12.00pm 

Please Note: We are unable to take large pieces of furniture i.e. mattresses, 
beds, & electrical goods and old clothing. 

Kitchenware, home decorations and other household goods must be in good 
condition. 

  
Drop Off Date for Plants 

Saturday 16
th
 November – 9.00- 11.00am 

Drop offs must be taken to the Parish Garage at Sacred Heart Presbytery. 
Please Note: Do not leave at Church or Presbytery. 

  

                                                                                                                             

Thursday 7th November, 2019 
 



  

Today’s Mass was prepared by Prep O. The theme of the Mass was forgiveness. 
Next week’s Mass will be prepared by  Grade 1M.  All families welcome. 

 
 

EMMAUS IDOL AUDITIONS - MONDAY November 11 at Lunchtime. 
Prep, Yr 1 & Yr 2 in the Hall.  Yr 3 & Yr 4 in th Star room.  Yr 5 & Yr 6 in Miss 
Hazlett’s room.  Children please bring in your  own music. (USBs) 

 
 

CONGRATULATIONS to Noel Grade 5G, for receiving the highest score at 
Emmaus for the Australian Maths Competition.  Well done to all participants. 

 SECOND HAND UNIFORM SALE 
Friday 15th November, 2.30pm in the Art Block.  
Please have small notes and coins. 

 
 

HOT DOG LUNCH DAY - Friday 19th November.  
Order forms were sent home today. All orders must be returned by Friday 15th 
November. 
YEAR 6 GRADUATION BEARS - Order forms sent home today.  All orders 
must be returned by Friday 15th November. 

NOVEMBER 2019 

8 Prep 2020 Orientation Program 

11 Yr 6 swimming program commences 

17 Parish Fair 

21 Preps 2020 Information & Tour night 
7.00pm 

DECEMBER 2019 

9 Graduation mass at 7.00pm 

10 Orientation Day Yr 1 - Yr 6  

12 School Concert 7.00pm 

17 Students finish Term 4 

2019 Fair Competition: 

For your chance to win  
2 ALL-DAY RIDE PASSES 

  

 

  

1. Like and Follow the 
Sacred Heart/ Emmaus 
Parish Facebook page 
by going to - 
Facebook.com/
SHEPARISH 

  
2. Tag 5 friends and share 

the Event post 
  

Be sure to mark yourself as attending the event 
Winner announced on Facebook prior to 






